
Online Seminar on IPR Awareness Program
Date of the program : 21-01-2022

Venue : Kumaram Palle, Government School

Number of Volunteers Participated :         Around 250  Members

Venue : Online Program

Brief overview of the event
On the occasion of the 75th anniversary of independence, the Government of India has begun a mission to spread

awareness on IPR among college and school students under the scheme – National Intellectual Property Awareness

Mission (NIPAM). As a part of this mission, NSS, in collaboration with Office of the Controller General of Patents,

Trademarks and Designs (CGPDTM), was organized an Online Seminar on IPR awareness Program on 21/01/2022 at

12:00 Noon. Nearly 250 Students have attended the program.




